Our Mother of Sorrow Students are

Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ

Kindergarten Newsletter for January 30, 2017
Dear Parents,
 Catholic Schools Week begins with many activities including dress-up days, Book Fair, Mass, hot dog lunch and Book Fair. It should be a fun week!
We will also be studying shadows on Thursday, Feb 2nd, Groundhog Day.
Spelling Words:  wheel     feel     heel     peel     reel     have 
Homework:

· Monday:  Religion - Chapter 18, Jesus Teaches and Helps Us, pages 31 & 32 in the We Believe Review & Resource book. On page 31 draw pictures of Jesus helping people and color them.  On page 32 write the answers to the three questions. 
· Tuesday: Fishing for Fives page 8 – Please count and write the correct number on each fish by fives. Then write total amount on the line at the bottom of each group. Finally, color picture at top of the page.
· Wednesday: No Homework – Skate Country @ 6:00pm – Valentine Theme
· Thursday:  Polar Patterns page 199 - Please color all the pictures on the page to make a pattern, then cut and glue pictures to finish the pattern.

** Please make sure glue is dry before placing in green folder.  **

Reminders for the Week: 
· Tuesday: Box Top are due 
· Wednesday: School Mass @ 8:30a.m – Students are encourage to wear 
                      White polo.

                      ** Hot dog and bean lunch –parents & grandparents welcome.

· Thursday: Scholastic Book Fair – if you would like your child to purchase books, please place check or cash in an envelope with your child’s name on it. We will go as a class to the Book Fair.      

· Friday:  Brown Reading Envelopes and Assignment Due
                                   Spelling Test

                                   Blessing of St. Blaise

                                   Dismissal @ 1:10 pm       
 Coming Events: 
· Sunday: Catholic Schools Week begins Jan. 29th – Feb 3rd.  It all begins with Mass @ 12:30 and then Open House @ 1:30pm. 
· We will be having several dress-up days: A donation of $1 a day would be appreciated. The money raised will be used for hygiene kits for the homeless.
· Monday: Dress as your favorite book character

· Tuesday: Dress in your favorite decade attire
· Wednesday: White Polo and dress code bottoms
· Thursday: Dress in your favorite sport team shirt
·  Friday: Free Dress Code Day per handbook
* Student Council is looking for empty wide mouth plastic jars( icing containers and peanut butter jars) for Change Haiti. Please send into classroom, Thank You!
Thank you and have a wonderful week, 
 Mrs. Stachovic 
